Elizabeth Marquis, chief broadcast engineer for OI’ Timey Broadcasting is submitting this statement
regarding Translator K291CK (formerly K277AZ).

K291CK was constructed and put on the air on March 9, 2018. It has been on the air continuously since
that date. In compliance with Special Operating Condition Number 3 of Construction Permit BMPFT-
20180108AAN, the translator resumed broadcasting prior to July 13, 2018.

The Form 350 license application was not filed after construction was complete due to an oversight.

All statements contained herein are thought to be true and correct to the knowledge of the undersigned
under the penalty of perjury.

Chief Engineer
Ol Timey Broadcasting



